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THE PRIME MINISTER 4 August 1988

JIT
am most grateful to you and your colleagues for

your good work in looking after me during my visit to Melbourne.

I am sorry that you had to deal with rather a crush at

one point but we got there and I enjoyed my visit very

much.

With best wishes to you and your colleagues,

c_J

Sergeant Raymond Potter

Close Protection Unit, Melbourne


